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CCR Program Documentation 
Groundwater Monitoring Program – Notification of Change to Monitoring Schedule 
CH_GW_AMonTrigNotif_020_20180516 
 
Subject:  GW – Notification of Triggering Assessment Monitoring Program 
 
Pursuant to 40 C.F.R. Secs 257.94(e)(3) and 257.106(h)(4), APS is providing notice that 
an assessment monitoring program has been established for the Sedimentation Pond (SEDI) at 
the Cholla Power Plant.  As such, APS is commencing a groundwater monitoring program in 
accordance with 40 C.F.R. Sec 257.95, which includes sampling and analysis of those 
constituents identified at 40 C.F.R. Part 257, Appendix IV.  If you have any questions about this 
or would like additional information, please consult the CCR information webpage located 
within APS.com or contact neal.brown@aps.com. 
 
 
   
  
 
 
 
 
 


